
No.3-27/2014-PSC(Exam.) 

Himachal Pradesh 

Public Service Commission. 

 

PRESS NOTE 

 

   With reference to advertisement No.6/2014 published on 

15th December, 2014, it has been decided  that the H.P.J.S(Preliminary ) 

Examination,2015 shall be conducted on 1st March, 2015 at Shimla and 

Dharamshala Centres of Himachal Pradesh, in three sessions from 10.00 

A.M. to 11:00A.M.and 12:00 Noon to 1.00P.M. and 3.00P.M.to 4.00 P.M.. 

respectively.  

   The particulars of all the provisionally admitted 

candidates showing their names, roll numbers, centre of examination along 

with instructions to the candidates have been uploaded on the website of 

the Commission. The provisionally admitted candidates who have applied for 

the aforesaid examination shall download the admission letter for bringing 

the same to the examination centres allotted to them on the day of 

examination.  

   The list of the candidates whose candidature has been 

rejected for various reasons is also available on the website of the 

Commission. 

 

   For detail information please visit our website 

http://hp.gov.in/hppsc/   or contact on telephone No.0177-2624313 and 

toll free No. 1800-180-8004    

 

    

             Sd/- 

               ( B.C. Badalia)IAS,  

                     Secretary, 

        H.P. Public Service Commission. 

                Ph.No.0177-2623786 

 

 

 
 


